Page 1 of 2

Anthony Rafel

From: Christopher J. Soelling [chris@soellinglaw.com]
Sent:  Tuesday, June 13, 2006 8:06 AM

To: Anthony Rafel

Subject: RE: Montere HOA v. Hinsdale: Invoice Attached

Tony:

Thanks for the nice words and the "end of the story...." on Montere. It was a pleasure to work with you as well - |
appreciated that you made yourself available at all hours and that you kept things moving at all times. Montere
should be made an exemplar of how to do It right. It is much more fun to work with a lawyer who knows how to
negotiate effectively and with finesse.



